
Strategic Plan Forums 

February 3 & 4, 2011 
 

Two open forums were scheduled to provide an opportunity for all faculty and staff to discuss 

any concerns or ask questions about the plan.  A draft of the 2010-2011 Strategic Plan Update 

had been provided by email to all faculty and staff a few days earlier so that everyone would 

have an opportunity to review it prior to the forums.   

 

Present at the February 3
rd

 Forum were: 

Dr. Dana Keating 

Peggy McDowell 

Dr. Sarah Bond 

Tricia Johnson 

Ed Rose 

 

Tricia Johnson brought updates for the initiatives for the Foundation. Dr. Bond and Ed Rose had 

no comments or concerns. 

 

Present at the February 4
th

 Forum were: 

Dr. Dana Keating 

Peggy McDowell 

Gina Sirach 

Susie Lampley 

 

Gina Sirach and Susie Lampley had no comments or concerns, and confirmed that the items 

included from their division were correct as presented.  However, they may soon be changing 

some of the timelines for nursing and allied health initiatives that are connected to the Title III 

Grant. 

 


